
Edgewood Primary School 
Building skills and values for life 

 

 

Friday 22nd October 

This week in class the children have created their own story ‘The Three Little Crabs’ which is 

available to view on our class webpage. Please look at this with your child and encourage them 

to tell you the story. Next week we will be reading ‘The Three Billy Goats.’ 

 

Maths 

This week we have focussed on learning our numbers 11-20 by recognising them and counting 

out the correct number of objects. Next week we are focussing on addition and solving simple 

number problems such as ‘If Sarah has 3 apples and Joseph has 4, how many apples do they 

have altogether?’  

 

Wow moments 

Another sheet has been attached for your use. When your child does something different for 

the first time, please fill it out and send it in to your child’s teacher. At Edgewood Primary we 

view parental involvement in their child’s education as vital to their learning and development. 

Each milk time we share any wow moments sent in, which the children really value. Thank you 

for your support with this.  

 

Our Community 

The children have been thinking about important buildings in our locality which we need such 

as food, shops and doctors. As you walk or drive round Hucknall, please talk about the 

different buildings you can see. 

 

PE and Swimming 

Both subjects are important for your child’s education and are a valued aspect of the 

curriculum. Unless there are particular concerns, all children are expected to take part. Please 

speak to your child’s teacher if you have any questions.  

 

Bingo games 

If you feel your child knows all the letter sounds or words in your game, please speak to a 

member of staff so we can provide the next level. 

 

 

Thank you for your continued co-operation. 

Mrs Bradley, Mr Ward, Mrs Wyatt. 

 
 


